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FINANCING:
-
Financing of the inter-American human rights system (IAHRS) from the OAS’ own resources should be established as a goal to achieve in the shortest time possible, which requires immediately engaging the internal work that would accomplish that undertaking.

-
Depending on the level of success in having the financing of the bodies of the IAHRS covered with the Organization’s own resources, it is proposed that the organs of the inter-American human rights system establish as a policy, without exception, that voluntary contributions they receive cannot be conditioned or earmarked, in order to preserve the independence, objectivity, non-selectivity, and non-politicization of the handling of sensitive issues for which they are responsible.

-
The Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR) should correct the imbalance of economic and human resources in its Rapporteurships, so that the rights that each Rapporteurship is called upon to monitor and warn about can be addressed on an equal footing, in terms of human as well as financial resources, according to the principles of universality, equality, and interdependence of human rights.
/
UNIVERSALITY:
· The inter-American human rights system should work together with states and the OAS General Secretariat to design and implement a strategy to promote the universality of the inter-American human rights system, with a view to speedy attainment of the goal of all states of the Americas having equal legal status with respect to human rights protection and defense.

PROCEDURAL MATTERS:

-
Establishment of a Code of Conduct to govern the management of the Rapporteurships of the IACHR, such as the one in place for the United Nations system.  This will ensure the necessary coordination that should take place between these mechanisms and the states.
ANNUAL REPORT OF THE IACHR: 

-
The IACHR, in consultation with the states, should review and update the applicable criteria for countries to be included in the Annual Report (Chapter IV) and in drawing them up there should be a good balance between private and state sources, thereby broadening the scope of this chapter to include the possibility of all states being subject to the same evaluation regardless of whether or not to date they have adhered to binding inter-American human rights instruments. As well, this chapter should not only focus on civil and political rights but also on economic, social, and cultural rights.

· The report presented annually by the Special Rapporteurship for Freedom of Expression should be presented the same way–in the same section–applicable to other Rapporteurships of the IACHR.  It is not clear, nor is it explained, that this Rapporteurship does have a special section under the Annual Report of the IACHR.
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�.	The attached table, “Specific Funds received by the Rapporteurships of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights in 2010,” shows an unacceptable imbalance in status and in resources available to the Rapporteurships of the IACHR to monitor and caution about the rights covered by each Rapporteurship. This imbalance, stemming from the selectivity and earmarking of specific contributions, creates a distorted picture of the situation in the Hemisphere with respect to each of the rights for which the different Rapporteurships of the IACHR are responsible.








